

## June 2025 Cato Community Newsletter

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES COM

The summer season officially begins in June; are you prepared? The increased temperature grows the grass so, do you have lawn care in place? Also, please remain healthy by staying hydrated, minimizing your time in the heat and using sunscreen when in the sun.

Enclosed is a "thank you" flyer to put on your trash can on June 18th and a map showing our stops and times for the community ice cream event. I look forward to seeing you all then.

Thank you to everyone that signed the card for the Belmont Police Department. While Selena and I were there delivering the lunch, we were told numerous times to express how much they appreciate us thinking of them and our generosity. They spoke so positively about our community.

June is also a dedicated time to show appreciation to our fathers. If you are blessed to still have your father in your life, take a moment to thank him

> Flag Day June 14th

"We must find time to stop and thank the people who make a difference in our lives." - John F Kennedy

- Tammey Thomas (704-825-2946)





## NATIONAL **GARBAGE MAN DAY**

Our garbage service people work so hard to help keep our community clean. Please put the enclosed flyer on your trash can on June 18th.





## 211 IS HERE TO Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911



Happy

June 15th

First Day of

June 20th



Next bulk pickup TBD

Schedule vard waste pickup with Trash Pickup Every Wednesday City of Belmont 704-825-0507

Follow Usl @catohomes